
From: Tyrrell, Denise
Sent: 4/28/2014 7:15:29 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: Final report from Exponent on the Carmel incident

Fyi

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

------- Original message--------
From: "Doll, Laura"
Date:04/28/2014 5:06 PM (GMT-08:00)
To: "Sarina, Nathan" /'Prosper, Terrie D." /'Malashenko, Elizaveta I." /'Bruno, Kenneth" 
/'Tyrrell, Denise"
Cc: "Singh, Sumeet",
Subject: Final report from Exponent on the Carmel incident

Redacted

Sorry for the delay in getting this report to you this afternoon.

We still intend to send you a transmittal communication that describes our next steps in more 
detail and which provides both the previous draft report you saw last week and our comments 
on the draft. But in the interest of time and email space, we’re passing this on for now.

You’ll be getting another communication from Sumeet Singh with the added information by 
tomorrow morning.

Thanks,

Laura

SB GT&S 0087468

mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov


Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

t)pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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